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Dear Alan,

Thank you for your note about the circulars. You seem
to have covered pretty well everybody from the list of extra people
I sent you, and T haven't much really in the way of comments.

As regards Pacheco you could find out where he has gone
to from Douglas Gifford in 5t. Andrews, or better, from the secretary
of the Spanish Department there. Douglas has, I think, already gone
away tc Latin America. I discover that you did send me Peter Rycroft's
cheque; T was misled because he was not in my receipt book - the reason
being that you had sent him a receipt. I have a vague idea that Clif-
ford Gans had left the Society but I have no note of it and his sub-
scription was certainly paid for the current session. I think that
Alcovebro pays it on his behalf,

That really does seem to cover everything. Have a good
vac., see you sometime,

Yours ever,



